
JOURNEYS OF PAUL 
Join Gary & Bev as they lead a Journeys of Paul trip in June, 2020.  

For details, go to https://www.morningstartours.com/jop1065. Space is limited. 
EASTER SCHEDULE 

Thursday, April 18: Maundy Thursday, 6-8 p.m. 
Friday, April 19: TBC offices closed 
             Good Friday Baptism, 6 p.m. 
Saturday, April 20: Saturday Easter service, 6 p.m. Childcare for nursery only. 
Sunday, April 21: Easter sunrise service. 7 a.m. Bring lawn chairs! No child care. 
                Sunday Easter celebration. 8:15, 9:30, 11 a.m.  
   Childcare for nursery only for all 3 services 
   Childcare for His Kids at 9:30 only  

SENIOR BLESSING 
Graduation is getting close, so we want to honor the class of 2019! One way we do that 

is through Senior Blessing. It’s happening Wednesday, May 8 from 6-9 p.m. at the 
Outback. We are asking for a $5 donation for food. This is for seniors and their families. 
The rest of our HS students are invited as well! Parents of seniors, if you'd like to attend 

this event, go to the HUB on the TBC website and register.  
There is a brief meeting TODAY at 11 a.m. in the Garage at the Outback. 

NXT 
Join us weekly at NXT, where we seek to walk faithfully with Jesus, His church and 
each other while adjusting to the new people, rhythms and spaces of life. This class 

for 19-29 year olds begins Sunday, April 28 at 11 a.m. in The Crossing. 

MEETING FOR PARENTS OF INCOMING 9TH GRADERS 
If you have an 8th grader, we invite you to a parents meeting on Sunday, April 28  
at 9:30 a.m. at the Outback. The purpose is to help your student make a smooth 

transition into our high school ministry. Your student does not need to attend.  
Please sign up on the HUB on the TBC website. 

BABY DEDICATION MEETINGS 
If you would like to dedicate your child at our upcoming baby dedication on May 12, 

there are two opportunities to attend a required meeting: Sunday, April 28 and Sunday, 
May 5, both at 11 a.m. in the 2nd grade girls room in the main building. 

FEED MY SHEEP SACK LUNCH OPPORTUNITY 
We are looking for a small group, family, or group of friends who could commit to 

making 150 sack lunches on the 4th Tuesday every other month (6 times per year) for 
Feed My Sheep. Contact timc@tbcweb.org if you are interested.  
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Chase Bowers          DISCONNECTED #11          April 14, 2019 
Global Outreach Pastor 

DISCONNECTED FROM MISSION 
3 John 1-8 

We close out our disconnected series this week with a reminder to be 
about God’s work for God’s glory, and for our ultimate and lasting joy. 

1) To be connected to mission is simply to be _________________. V. 3-4 

2)  Believers connected to _____________ are to also be connected to 

_____________.  They are _____________________. V. 4-8 

3) Love for missions and missionaries is _______________________.  

V. 3,5,8 

4) God’s people, __________________, supporting missionaries is a 

_________, ______________________. V, 6, 8 

5) Support for our missionaries should be _______________. V. 6 

6) We want to be connected to mission and missions because we want to 

honor Jesus. V. 7-8 
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